
 
 -----Original Message----- 
From: Susana  
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 10:43 PM 
 To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
 Subject: Against KDE at Young / Bernard 
 
 
 I'd like to object the proposal to build KDE at Young and Bernard because the area is already congested 
with traffic, school and hospital capacity. 
 
 Thanks for consideration, 
 Best regards, 
Susana Wang 
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